
 7/18/23 Principal Community Forum 

 Hello Wildcat Families: 

 I hope this message finds you fully enjoying your summer. I am writing to you today to let you know 
 that we have had some changes at Marysville Middle School. Ms. Ingraham has accepted a principal 
 position in another district that will allow her to be closer to her family. Ms. Ingraham shared she is 
 very sad to leave Marysville Middle School and will miss the students and their families. She was very 
 appreciative of the involvement of the families to work to make our school the best it could be. We will 
 certainly miss her, but wish her the best. 

 Currently we are in the process of interviewing and hiring a new principal and would love for you to 
 participate and give your feedback through a Community Forum with the finalists on Tuesday, July 
 18th, from 6-7pm in the Marysville Middle School Library. Parents and students are welcome and 
 encouraged to attend. Students should be accompanied by their parent or guardian. Our overall goal 
 is to select a candidate who best meets the needs of our Wildcat community and continues to build 
 on the relationships and actions already put into place. 

 We hope you can join us! 

 Sincerely, 

 Kim Necaise 
 Assistant Principal 


